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Diary Dates  
 
AUGUST 
 

30th  PYP Grade 6 

Exhibition  

 

31st Fatherõs Day stall 

 
SEPTEMBER 

 

1st Fatherõs Day camp 

out  

 

6th-8th Grade 3 Camp ð 

Mt Evelyn  

 

11th   Scholastic  

- 15th    Book Fair 

 
22nd   Last day Term 3  

 òFooty Dayó 

 2:30 finish 

  

   

The Communicator  

Places are filling up quickly for the 

Fatherõs Day Campout.  Please make 

sure you book in via the link below 

before Friday 25 th  August at 4pm.  No 

late bookings will be accepted.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/cps_fdc17   

Those parents who have not paid but have filled out the survey, or have 

paid and not filled out the survey need to make sure that both tasks are 

done.  

 

School Council Report  

On Tuesday night at School Council we reviewed and approved the 

School -Self Evaluation Report that was created as part of our DET School 

Review. The financial statements for July were presented by the Finance 

Subcommittee. Also, the Policy Subcommittee presented the following 

policies which were ratified by School Council:  

¶ Complaints & Grievances  

¶ Student Engagement, Inclusion & Wellbeing  

¶ SunSmart 

¶ Transitions 
 

Building Resilience through Positive Psychology  

In Australia mental illness is very common. One in five (20%)  Australians 

aged 16 -85 experience a mental illness in any year (Black Dog Institute, 

2017). By taking a proactive approach to developing positive mental 

health in primary school we can help to build resilience.  After the success 

of the Resilience Project we are hosting another similar night on Thursday 

14th September @ 7pm.   

The night will be hosted by Dr Paula Robinson Phd, who is an expert in the 

field of positive psychology and will be giving a presentation aimed at 

giving you the skills and knowledge to be more resilient and give you 

strategies to help promote positive mental health at home  

If you would like to attend please follow the link below to RSVP.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Coatesville_pos_ed    

Places are limited and bookings are coming in quickly.  



   

Coatesville PS  

Mission Statement  

 

To nurture the education-

al journey of all within the 

school community, so 

that we òaspire higheró, 

through an engaging 

and relevant inquiry 

based curriculum that 

empowers us to be inter-

nationally minded, life 

Whole School Values  

Respect     Achievement  

Harmony     Cooperation  

Responsibility  

The new SunSmart Policy is  now being 

implemented. This policy is required for us to 

maintain our SunSmart Accreditation, and we 

worked closely with the Cancer Council 

Foundation to ensure that we are compliant.  

 

As of now, students are required to use a range 

of sun protection measures when the UV levels 

are forecast for reach 3 or higher.   In order for us 

to adhere to these guidelines and to continue to 

ensure student wellbeing and safety, students will now be required to 

have a hat at school on a daily basis . 

 

Students are also encouraged to carry SPF 30 , or higher, (roll -

on preferred) sunscreen in their bag so they can apply their 

own sunscreen during the day.  If you have any questions 

about this, please donõt hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

 



Drum Kit Lessons 

There will be no drum kit lessons for two weeks due to tutorõs absence. Extra lessons have 

been given over the past fortnight to make up for this absence.  

 

Choirs  

Both Junior and Senior Choirs will now form a 

Combined Choir to the end of the year. The 

Combined Choir will sing at the Bentleigh Uniting 

Church on Sunday 27 th August. Thank you to all 

parents who have returned the attendance slip, 

whether available or not.  

 

After this event we will take a break for two weeks 

then recommence rehearsals for Christmas and 

Hanukah songs in week 9. At this stage our next date 

to sing outside the school is Sunday December 10 th.  

The Senior Choir will also rehearse ôIn Flandersõ Fieldõ for the school Remembrance Day 

ceremony.  

Students recorded on the choir waiting lists will soon receive an invitation to join the 

Combined Choir for end of year events.   

 

Australian Girlsõ Choir 

A representative from the Australian Girlsõ Choir will visit Coatesville on Tuesday 12th 

September. She will run a short vocal workshop for interested girls in the Music Room. Fliers for 

this event are available from the Music room and the school Office. You may register your 

childõs interest by filling out and returning the slip at the bottom of the flier.  

AROUND THE SCHOOL 



 







 
The 2017 PYP Exhibition is in full swing in the Senior Learning Centre. Over the 

past 5 weeks, the Grade 6 students have been engaging in the inquiry 

process. They have tuned into the central idea, formulated questions and 

determined their own individual lines of inquiry. Students have employed their 

research skills to source and find out new information. They have used their 

thinking skills to take their inquiries further by conducting surveys and utilising 

expert guest speakers. Students have communicated with peers, teachers 

and mentors and made connections to their individual lines of inquiry and 

those of their group members. They have considered the different 

perspectives to do with their issue and the various social implications. It has 

been a challenging and engaging time for all students and they look forward 

to sharing their hard work with the school community on 30 th August.  


